
 
February 6th, 2023 

 

Salena Copeland 

Executive Director  

Legal Aid Association of California  

350 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 701 

Oakland, CA 94612 

 

Dear Ms. Copeland, 

 

Please consider this request to have representatives from California’s Legal Services Corporations 

(LSC) provide written and/or oral information and input to my office regarding AB 325 (Reyes) 

and issues regarding benefits for Violence Against Women Act petitioners, Special Immigrant 

Juvenile Status petitioners, U and T visas and Asylum Seekers. 

 

My office will share the program’s communication with other legislative staff, committees, 

agencies and the executive branch as we see appropriate.  

 

We understand the LSC-funded programs in California are: 

 

 Bay Area Legal Aid  

 California Indian Legal Services  

 California Rural Legal Assistance, Inc. 

 Central California Legal Services  

 Greater Bakersfield Legal Assistance  

 Inland County Legal Services 

 Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles  

 Legal Aid Society of Orange County  

 Legal Aid Society of San Diego, Inc.  

 Legal Services of Northern California  

 Neighborhood Legal Services of Los Angeles 

 

Thank you for providing this important information for the 2022-23 Legislative Session. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Eloise Gomez Reyes 

Assembly Majority Leader, 50th District 


